
	
	

														August	Children	&	Youth	Bulle3n	
	
Hello	Children	&	Youth	Chairman.		This	year	Children	&	Youth	Chairman	will	be	
known	as	the	Department	of	Children	Services	under	Department	President	
Glenda’s	theme.	
	
Our	purpose	is	generally	the	same	as	that	of	The	American	Legion,	with	addi4ons	
of	our	own.	Our	principle	is	to	preserve	the	integrity	of	the	family	home;	and	to	
maintain	a	‘whole’	child	program	regarding	all	needs	of	children-	physical,	
spiritual,	emo.onal,	and	educa.onal.			
	
Please	keep	in	mind	the	youth	hero	and	good	deed	awards.		These	awards	are	a	
great	way	to	recognize	not	only	junior	members,	SAL	youth	members,	but	also	
children	in	the	community.		Watch	out	on	social	media	and	your	local	news	to	
acknowledge	these	types	of	amazing	youth	in	our	community.			
	
April	is	Children	&	Youth	month	so	start	planning	ac6vi6es	to	celebrate.		We	will	
be	introducing	a	big	ac.vity	at	Clovis	to	be	shared	with	every	district-	more	fun	to	
come.		If	you	need	anything	feel	free	to	reach	out.		I	look	forward	to	working	with	
everyone.	
	
Maureen	O’Brien-Sacco			
Mighty-mo@usa.net/	626-340-8421	
	


